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Rob,

Here is my comment card as submitted per our meeting on 10/03/2019.

Thanks,

Carla Foshee

 

I feel that the USFS lands need to be allowed to be leased

for oil and gas exploration/production. The counties that

these leases are located in tend to be poorer and more

economically undeveloped which results in them (the

counties) needing the money. Further, I think more lands

need to be allowed to be leased than just the parcels that

are nominated by interested parties (oil and gas companies)

(wildcat acreage) - nominated by the USFS itself. I also

think more lands need to be harvested for timber rather than

just let these trees grow, get infested, die and rot. Again,

the counties need the monies and the dead trees are an

eyesore and fire hazard. It would also potentially be more

useful to producers if wherever possible the no surface use

(NSO) stipulation clause could be replaced with a more

workable arrangement.


